COMMUNITY DIRECTOR
UPDATE

October 1, 2024

COMMUNITY NEWS

October has arrived, and that means it's time for all things spooky! As the leaves start to fall and the air gets a little
crisper, our community is gearing up for a fun-filled month of festivities. Whether you're planning a haunted
house, getting creative with costumes, or simply enjoying the cooler weather, we encourage everyone to
embrace the spirit of the season. Keep an eye out for some exciting events and eerie decorations throughout the
neighborhood. Let’s make this Spooky Season one to remember!Happy haunting, and have a fang-tastic October!

COMMUNITY UPDATES

As we approach the holiday season, please remember that decorations and lights must be placed below the roof gutter
and attached using plastic clip-on hooks—no staples, nails, or mechanical fasteners are allowed. Items cannot be attached
to vinyl siding, and over-door wreath hangers are prohibited to prevent damage. Holiday decorations can be displayed
after Thanksgiving and must be removed by January 10th, with outside lights turned off by midnight. For other occasions
like Halloween, decorations can be put up no more than one month prior and must be removed within a week after.

UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENTS

Yard of the Month Pet of the Month

Date: 10/31/24 Date: 10/25/24
Location: Housing office Location: Facebook
Stop by the office for some Post a photo of your yard in our
goodie bags 9am-5pm comments for a chance to win

bragging rights and a special prize!

Leasing Office Contact Information

(803)812-4200
shawcontact@huntcompanies.com
www.shawfamilyhousing.com

Date: 10/31/24
Location: Facebook
Share a photo of your furry friend in

our comments for a chance to win
some pawsome prizes!

COMMUNITY
TRASH SCHEDULE

Every Wednesday




COMMUNITY REMINDERS

MAINTENANCE TIPS

We want to remind everyone to utilize the resident portal for routine
maintenance work orders. It's the quickest and easiest way to ensure your home
stays in top shape. With summer just around the corner, don't forget to keep the
air circulating upstairs by running your fans. This simple step can make a big
difference in keeping your home cool and comfortable during the warmer

RESIDENT FEEDBACK SURVEYS

Thanks to your incredible participation, Shaw Family Housing has exceeded our
goal, landing in the top ten of Hunt Military Bases with the Highest CEL surveys.
We can't express enough how deeply appreciative we are for your feedback and
continuous support. It's through the amazing participation of our residents that
we've achieved greatness. Thank you for being a part of our community's success!

RESIDENT REVIEWS

"The housing team - from Sanders down to the entire maintenance team - is friendly, caring and goes out of their
way to help! After 10 different military housing experiences over 29 years, | can say hands down this was the best
community we've lived in"

"Great family neighborhoods. Homes are large and nice. Lots of parks for
children to play."

UPCOMING LOCAL EVENTS

Event; Buck And Boar Hunting trip
Date: 9/7/24
Location: outdoor Recreation Center

The participants will drive to the Buck & Boar Lodge and once there, they will receive a safety briefing. Participants will
get transported to their stand where they'll be able to hunt from 2PM to dusk, at which time they will be picked up
along with any hog(s) they may have taken. Participants will be taken back to the hunting lodge where they will be able
to relax and have pictures taken with the hog(s) they have killed. The fee includes entry into the ranch with an individual
stand, and the first 50lbs of meat - any thing beyond that it will be at $2.00 per pound.

Event: Halloween Boogie
Date: 10/25/24
Location: carolina Skies Club

Come enjoy Skary-okee, Witche's Brew, dancing, and finger foods at Molly's
on October 25th! To reserve, call the Carolina Skies Club & Conference Center.
** Adults only!

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

Community Director Director of Operations
Jeff Sanders Ann Kimble

& Jeff. Sanders@huntcompanies.com &) Ann.Kimble@huntcompanies.com
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